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Ladies and gentlemen,

It is my great pleasure to welcome you at the "virtual" premises of Czgstochowa University of
Technology at the Scientific Conference "Applications of Physics in Mechanical and Materials
Engineering"” APMME2021. With special cordiality I greet our foreign guests.

The conference has again been organized by the Department of Mechanics and of Machine
Design Fundamentals. | express my gratitude to the conference organizers, who, despite the
ongoing epidemic, are trying to hold a forum for the exchange of ideas and experiences in the

field of applications of physics in a broader sense of engineering.

I congratulate on the success of the previous conference edition. I would like to thank the
Chairman of the scientific committee, Professor Wojciech Sochacki, and the Chairman of the
organizing committee, Dr. Sebastian Garus as well as the entire scientific and organizational
committee of the conference for your efforts. I would also like to thank the Dean of the Faculty
of Mechanical Engineering and Computer Science, Professor Matgorzata Klimek for her kind

support in printing conference materials in three different scientific journals (each with IF).

I hope that your next meeting in 2022 will be held in a traditional way, and will give you an
opportunity to meet colleagues and friends from other research centers and share your scientific

experience.

I wish you all good health, a quick return to normality and fruitful debates.
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